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Many thanks for your letter of 29th August
forwarding a copy of the UUC official comment on the
Terrorist Trends Paper.

I had not seen this document before, but I must
say that it does not make enlightening reading. As
for their reports of what I am alleged to have said
in Washington, all I can say is that these are total
nonsense. Of course I said no such thing. Perhaps
you could make that point in your reply to them.

Francis Pym

Ian Cow Esq MP


